

WB018 LORETO DAY SCHOOL DHARAMTALA

169, LENIN SARANI KOLKATA - 700 013 PHONE : 2212 7560

E-mail: dharamtalaloreto@gmail.com Website: loretodharamtala.in

18.04.2019

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings to you and your loved ones, from the Loreto Dharamtala family!

Reflecting over and reviewing the last academic year leads us to praise and thank God for His Divine presence and protection. In perfect harmony with the theme of the Annual Senior Section sports, the last year helped us progress from a 'VISON TO VICTORY'. Innumerable events which included a 'Bandhuta Utsav', helped spread the message of fraternity, as enshrined in our constitution. The last academic year specially finds a place in the History of the school. The first batch of ISC students appeared for their board examinations during it.

We look forward equally to the new academic session 2019-2020. It heralds myriad hopes, aspirations and ideas. We pray that engaging learning activities will nurture physical, emotional, social and intellectual development of each child. May she be gently guided towards becoming a lifelong learner, a critical thinker and an abiding citizen of the Nation.

I take this opportunity to share here a few developments.

- We wish to put on record our gratitude to Mrs. D. Gomes for her dedicated service as the Junior Section co-ordinator for the past four years. We also introduce and welcome Mrs. A. Das who takes over this responsibility with effect from April, 2019. Your support and co-operation will help her and her team of teachers weave magic, in the lives of children.
- Ms. K. Kanji, our school counsellor has been of great help to a number of students since November 2018.
 Her services and expertise can be availed of, by children during school hours. Parents who would like to
 meet her regarding any matter concerning their ward can approach her after addressing a letter to the
 Principal, seeking an appointment with the counsellor.
- The school Library will remain open till 3.30p.m everyday and on Saturdays from 8a.m to 12noon to enable
 children to come and do reference work. We hope children will make good use of this facility.

Parental collaboration and involvement in the child's nurturing is greatly appreciated and valued by us. We hope to initiate and create a panel of professionals from amongst our parent body who will be willing to offer guidance and to share their expertise and knowledge with senior students. The aim is to offer career guidance to our senior students, enabling them thus to make informed choices. Parents willing to offer this guidance may send a mail to the school. It will help us to coordinate the dates and timings for these sessions.

All messages from school are communicated through E-care services. Kindly ensure that the contact number given for this communication is regularly accessed by you. Any problem faced in receiving the message must be brought to the notice of the school office and needs to be checked out with the E-care personnel in school so that it can be rectified accordingly.

You are requested to kindly receive and respond to any calls made from the school office to you. These calls are made only in the best interest of the child. Teachers will welcome full support from you in this matter.

Let us together endeavour to mould young adults with a great sense of moral integrity.

Prayers and best wishes to all for a happy, peaceful, safe and successful academic year.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. M. Kapur (Principal)

PRINCIPAL LORETO DAY SCHOOL 169, LENIN SARANI, KOLKATA - 700 013